
 
From: Rosemarie Humphries [mailto:rhumphries@humphriesplanning.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 7:26 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Cc: Adam Grossi 
Subject: Comment Letter - Proposed Employment Area Conversion Criteria - March 7 Committee of the 
Whole Item H.2.3 
 
Please find attached correspondence in relation to  CofW item H.2.3 on behalf of the Highway 400 North 
Landowners Group. 
 
 
 
 
 
Rosemarie L. Humphries BA, MCIP, RPP 
President 
___________________________________________ 
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~DO SOMETHING GOOD EVERY DAY!~ 
 
 








